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Happy Birthday Dr. Seuss!
March is Dr. Seuss' birthday month! "You can �nd magic wherever you look. Sit 
back and relax, all you need is a book." In honor of Dr. Seuss' birthday, a special 
delivery will be coming your way! We have made a goodie bag for the kiddos, 
but only if you email greatlakescontact@huntcompanies.com, so please make 
sure to do so! The subject header should say, Dr.Seuss' birthday! The deadline 
is Friday, March 18th. Please include your address and the number of kids 
inside your home, so that each kid gets a bag of their own! There is a deadline, 
a deadline to beat! Please send us your email to get your Seuss treat!

Your Voice Counts!
We have 2 upcoming Town Hall meetings: 

•  Monday, March 21st, from 1730 - 1830 Community Center. Located at 
2007 Virginia Ave in Forrestal Village. 

•  Thursday, March 24th, from 1730 - 1830, at North Central Army Reserve 
Intelligence, Building 181. Located in Fort Sheridan Reminders will be sent 
out prior to each meeting.

HAPPY ST. PATRICK’S DAY

Our CEO’s Message

This month the Hunt Heroes Foundation, 
in partnership with Hunt Military 
Communities, will be launching their 
third annual Hunt Little Heroes program. 
This program is aimed at highlighting 
the extraordinary military children who 
serve our communities in thoughtful and 
meaningful ways. If you know of a 

military child aged 4-15 who works to make the community 
where they live a better place, please encourage them to 
apply to be a Hunt Little Hero. All applicants will receive a 
special commemorative coin and hero cape. Three 
outstanding children will be awarded a monetary gift along 
with the opportunity to have a matching award presented 
to the charity of their choice. Applications open March 15, 
2022 and run through April 15, 2022. For more information, 
please visit huntheroesfoundation.org. As we usher out 
winter and welcome the warmer days of spring, I wish you 
and your family the very best.

All the best,
Brian Stann

Hunt Military Communities
President & Chief Executive O�cer

HuntMilitaryCommunities.com



navygreatlakesfamilyhousing.com

Final Winter Reminder
Please make sure that your garden hoses are disconnected from 
the spigots. This can cause the hose bib to freeze. Thank you!

Friendly Reminder
Holiday Lighting/Decor

PLEASE take your holiday decor and lighting down. Thank you 
for your cooperation. 

Trash Can Reminders

Please make sure to bring your trash cans back up to your 
garage area on pick-up day. Stray cans will be gathered up and 
taken away if they are there longer than the allotted time.

Maintenance Reminder
For assistance, to submit emergency/urgent/routine work orders 
or speak with the team, call 847-689-4312 24/7. To contact us 
online, email  greatlakescontact@huntcompanies.com via the 
Hunt Resident App (iphone or android) or via the Hunt Resident 
Portal at navygreatlakesfamilyhousing.com (- no emergency or 
urgent work orders through the app or portal).

We Want to Hear From You.
Hunt Military Communities is introducing a new way to share your 
feedback. Through the Hunt Residents' Feedback Loop, you can 
share your thoughts, at any time through an online survey. 

https://mfan.az1.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_2iaQpvKHb8nraF7?ut
m_source=newsletter&utm_medium=newsletter&utm_campaign
=huntsurvey&utm_term=milfam&utm_content=marchnewsletter

We are always looking for ways to strengthen and serve our 
communities. That’s why we collaborated with the Military Family 
Advisory Network (MFAN) to build a feedback loop so we can hear 
from you. As a resident, this feedback loop provides you the 
opportunity to share your housing experiences directly with MFAN, 
con�dentially. MFAN will then share its �ndings regularly with 
leadership at Hunt Military Housing.

We want to ensure we’re serving you the best we can while 
stationed in our communities. Your voice matters to us. 

Don’t forget: bookmark the survey link so you can provide 
responses any time you need. 

Spring is Around the Corner
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